
 
 

No. 10 (2025)  
 

DUN LAOGHAIRE HARBOUR 
  

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 
 

Repair Works to The West Pier Inner 
Harbour Wall 

 
                             Dún Laoghaire Rathdown County Council 
                County Hall  
               Dun Laoghaire 
               Co. Dublin 

  
                               Date: 01/01/2025 

 

Dún Laoghaire Rathdown County Council are undertaking essential remedial repair 

work to the Inner Harbour Wall of the West Pier within Dún Laoghaire Harbour. A 

contractor will be replacing loose or missing masonry and re-pointing at specific 

sections along the West Pier Inner Harbour Wall. Divers will be assisting with the work 

at times.  

 

All craft are required to keep clear of these operations, navigate with caution, passing 

at a slow speed to minimise wake. 

 

The work will start in January and will take approximately 16 weeks to complete.  

This notice is self-cancelling when works complete 

 

Captain Harry Duggan 
Harbour Master 
 
Dun Laoghaire Harbour contacts   Phone:   +353 83 144 3412 (Harbour Police/Office)
       Email:    harbourmaster@dlrcoco.ie  
         Website:  https://www.dlrcoco.ie/dun-laoghaire-harbour-0 
 
Masters, Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Boaters should ensure that the contents of 
this Notice are made known to the Persons in Charge of their vessels or craft. All Notice to Mariners can be found on the 
Dun Laoghaire Harbour website.   
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